
 

 

Update: PSA calls for 0% increase in GEMS subscriptions 

for 2022 
 

The PSA is calling upon the Government Employees Medical Scheme (GEMS) to implement a 0% 

increase in membership fees for the 2022-financial year. 

  

The matter will be tabled at the next PSCBC meeting for discussion and the PSA will canvass for a 0% 

increase and trusts that the GEMS Board will take note that public servants did not receive a decent 

salary increase this year. It is also noticed that some medical-aid schemes in the private sector are 

contemplating no increase in membership fees for the 2022-financial year. 

 

Members will be informed of developments.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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